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1st March 2024  
  
 

 

Year 2 Trip to Southwark Cathedral  
   
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
   

We are excited to share that Year 2 are going to be visiting Southwark Cathedral this half 
term. This will be a great opportunity to deepen knowledge gained in RE about the 
features of churches and Christian places of worship. 
   
The dates of this trip will be:   
  

Beeches class – Tuesday 12th March 2024  

Poplars class – Tuesday 26th March 2024  
 

These trips will take place during the afternoon, so children will have their lunch in school 
before leaving around midday to take public transport to the Cathedral. We will be back in 
school in time for the end of the school day.  
 
Please ensure children are wearing appropriate clothing, e.g., a waterproof coat. 
   
We would appreciate adult volunteers to join us on our trip. Please email 
hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk if you can accompany us so that we can organise 
groupings.    
    
   
Kind regards,   
   
 

Mr Turner, Miss Lazell and Ms Agnes 
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